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 Objection

Comments My family and I live on Ford Road which is an area already not suitable for HGVs despite the copious
that seem to pass through anyway. The idea of more HGVs coming through to access the planned
incinerator seems shocking. What we don't need is a pollutant, especially not in the South Downs.
What we do need in this area is more pedestrian paths and cycle lanes and someone or something to
enforce the prevention of HGVs coming down this already small residential road. We have children
accessing two schools in the town from this area with no pedestrian crossing and an old people's home
which seems like it'd be in danger and a surgery that requires those in town to cross Ford road to get
there. On top of that, an increase in traffic could block the fire station too, a service that I'm sure you
would agree absolutely needs complete access to wherever it needs to be. With the mix of a lot of
children and old people in the area, a pollutant which could potentially cause plenty of medical issues,
from something like athsma all the way to cancer, seems irresponsible, it simply doesn't make sense.
Furthermore, our local surgery wouldn't be able to cope with such an increase in health issues as it is
already stretched to its limit. I sincerely hope that someone will consider all of this and take the
responsible decision of stopping this plan. There's already a planned housing development very near
the planned incinerator which just seems like a terrible combination. Therefore, as a mother of two
children and a resident of this beautiful town and area, of which we are all very proud of, I hope these
comments will help you to make the right decision. Thank you in advance, Marina Biancardi
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